TOWN OF PLYMOUTH
LAND USE DEPARTMENT
Telephone: 860-585-4043
Email: landusestaff@plymouthct.us
http://www.plymouthct.us

CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC HEARING
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
TO FEBRUARY 22, 2024

The Public Hearing for 400 South Main Street / Assessor Parcel Number 069-107-
016A, the Property of GNL of Connecticut, opened on December 14, 2023; the
continuation of the Public Hearing is scheduled for Thursday, February 22, 2024.
Originally continued to January 11, 2024, the Public Hearing was postponed to
January 25, 2024 and then to February 8, 2024. The agenda will be posted at
the Office of the Town Clerk on Wednesday, February 21, 2024 and on
www.plymouthct.us, the Town of Plymouth’s website.

The Public Hearing is for the application of City Recycling CT, Inc. of Little Neck
New York, made by J. Lyssikatos, to re-establish a Material Recycling Facility Use
at 400 South Main Street / Assessor Parcel Number 069-107-016A, per Section
4.B. of the Zoning Regulations. The Planning & Zoning Commission previously
approved the property at 400 South Main Street / Assessor Parcel Number 069-
107-016A for similar uses on September 11, 2008: volume reduction facility,
recycling of oversize municipal solid waste, demolition debris & construction
debris. Following a site plan approval extension in 2017, the 2008 Approval
expired in September 2022.

Have Questions? Please contact the Land Use Department via telephone at 860-
585-4043, email at landusestaff@plymouthct.us, regular mail at Land Use
Department Town Hall 80 Main St. Terryville, CT 06786 and / or an in-person
visit. Department hours are 8:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday to Thursday and 8:30
am to 12 noon on Friday.

Posted February 12, 2024



